
November 19, 1969 

Mr. Sidney J. Marcus 
845 Canterbury Road, N. E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Sydney: 

1 a sume you received a copy of the attached letter from the Mayor to 
Lewis Pa;rker. 

I hope this is what you had in mind, and I can assure you of full cooper­
ation of this office and the Par~s Department in helping the Highway 
Department carry out this program. 

Thank you very much for your interest in leadership. 

DESJ'r:sm 
Atta.chm nt 

Sincerely ye:>urs. 

Dan E. Sweat, Jr. 
Chi f Administr tive Officer 




